9th June 2020
Dear Parents and Carers,

Just to keep you updated in these very different and changing times.

Y6

Some children from Y6 have arrived in school today. Many thanks for being on time and
adhering to the social distancing.

These groups are now closed for safety reasons. No more children from Y6 will be eligible
to attend these groups. Only those children that attended today can be in the two groups.
Children should attend every day as these places are not part-time. This is to make sure that
there is consistency for the staff and the children.

We may do a further intake for Y6 the week beginning the 29th June and | will send more
information out nearer the time. This will only be possible if | have the staffing and the
space at that time.

I have sent a separate email to Y6 parents with more information.

Key Worker Group. (Garden Room)

This is also now closed to more people joining for safety reasons. This may extend to a
further group on 29th June. Please email school if you require a place , whilst you are
working, and fulfil the criteria and we will endeavour to accommodate your request.

Year 1

| will send out a text message tomorrow to see if you are thinking of returning your child to
school potentially next week. Please do reply to the text message. | will then let you know
when this could happen and what the arrangements will be for their return. Once again,
these places are not part-time and if you do accept the place for your child | would expect
them to be in every day. Please note school closes on Friday afternoon for a deep clean.

Work
Schoolwork will now be a mixture of online and packs sent home. Please check online for
work which will be on the website from tomorrow. Packs will be sent out next week.

| have attached the home school agreement for children returning to school (Y6 received
this yesterday and | believe there were some technical problems, apologies).

Please continue to pray for our school community.
Many thanks for your support.
With prayers,

Sarah Yates
Headteacher
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